

Lansdown Cricket Club Combe Park, Bath. Somerset BA1 3NE

1 July 2019

Dear Member

Lansdown Cricket Club v MCC

It is my pleasure to invite you and your family to attend the above game on Wednesday 24 July 2019.

The invitation is extended to all members of the Club and our many friends. Lunch which must be reserved in advance will, (with tea) cost £20. It will be served at approximately 1.30 pm. The game will start at 11.30am and the bar will be open from 11.00am.

These are exciting times for the Club with our 1st XI more than holding their own in the Premier Division of the West of England Premier League and our 2nd XI in a promotion position in their Bristol and District League. Our junior and ladies sections continue to flourish.

Off the field David Dolman is chairman of a group tasked with updating the history of the Club since the Bradfield book which was published in 1971. The esteemed cricket author and publisher Stephen Chalke has very kindly agreed to assist with the final draft. David will give a short address on the project looking for your help at the lunch.

I am sending specific invitations to all those Club Presidents and Life members for whom we have contact details and I hope they will find this particularly interesting. Should regrettably any recipient of this letter not to wish to receive further correspondence from the Club please let me know and I will have our records amended.

Lunch may be reserved via rob@lansdowncricket club.co.uk or by telephone 01225 425439.

With best wishes

Philip Albery President